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February 3, 2020

North Valley Regional Chamber of Commerce
18860 Nordhoff St., Suite 204A
Northridge, CA 91324

Re: Letter of Support for Hillel Project

To whom it may concern:

The North Valley Regional Chamber of Commerce, located in Northridge, CA whole-heartedly supports
and welcomes the expansion and improvements planned for the CSUN Hillel Center located at 17729
Plummer Street, Northridge.

Sincerely

Robin Kellogg, Chair
North Valley Regional Chamber of Commerce
(818) 349-5676



